
 
 

FACILITIES AND FINANCE COMMITTEE 

 

• LONG RANGE FACILITIES PLAN 
 October 29th members of the Parkrose Finance Department accepted the 
 vendors’ proposals for the Long Range Facilities Plan. More than 8 firms 
 submitted their experience and resumes for review. Team members read 
 and scored those proposals determined eligible under the criteria 
 established. 
 
 Note: This Request for Proposal also included a site tour for vendors. 

 

• November 5th members of Long Range Facilities Plan Proposal Team met 
to review the proposals and determine those vendors invited to an 
interview for further examination. 

 

• Wednesday, November 19th the Team spent the day interviewing the four 
finalists. While a determination is expected, the Team may chose to 
further explore options available. 

 
 
 

BUDGET COMMITTEE BUILDING  

 
� Budget Committee Applications for vacancies currently on the 

committee are available from me, Finance Director Mary Larson 
and at the District Office. I have spoken with the Parkrose Parent 
Advisory Team, The Chairs of the East Portland Neighborhood 
Associations and addressed the Hazelwood Neighborhood 
Association on Monday, November 17th.  I will address other 
Parkrose Neighborhood Associations as their agendas allows. 

 
� Other Parkrose neighbors will also be contacted about this 

opportunity to participate in the Parkrose School District Budget 
Process including parent support groups of the individual schools. 

 
� Positive feedback occurred at the Oregon School Boards Association 

Convention, held November 14-15 in Portland. The Budget 
Application was provided in the handout materials during the class 
presented by the Parkrose Board of Education,  

  School Board Committees that Work! 
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